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LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 81ST LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

March 25, 2009

TO: Honorable Kip Averitt, Chair, Senate Committee on Natural Resources 

FROM: John S. O'Brien, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: SB1472 by Gallegos (Relating to public meetings for permit applications under the Texas 
Clean Air Act.), As Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would require applicants for air quality permits to attend public meetings and answer 
questions regarding the permit at the meeting. No significant fiscal impact to the Texas Commission 
on Environmental Quality, the state agency granting air permits, is expected. 

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 582 Commission on Environmental Quality
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